
Please take notice that a special meeting of the Yorktown Heights Fire 
District Board of Fire Commissioners will be held on the 22nd day of July 
2025, at 6:30 p.m. at Station #1, 1916 Commerce St Yorktown Heights, 
New York, on topics relating to the proposed fire station construction 
project.  Please take further notice that the special meeting will be 
immediately followed, at 7:00 p.m. in the same location, by a public 
informational meeting regarding the proposed fire station construction 
project.  This Notification is being given to the news media pursuant to the 
provisions of Section 104(1) of the Public Officers Law of the State of New 
York.  
By order of the Board of the Fire Commissioners of the Yorktown Heights 
Fire District.  
Jeanmarie Klaus 
Secretary/Treasurer 
Yorktown Heights Fire District 
 


